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PRES	BUZZ					(new	name	for	presidents	message)	
November	2016		

Dear	PSA	Members,	
Please	mark	your	calendar	with	these	upcoming	events:

Nov	12th	-	SALON	#6	at	Alice	Dworkin’s	home	in	Glendale,
email	to	follow	in	a	week.	
Nov	17th		-	WHAT	SELLS	–	Evening	Workshop	by	Stephen
Wagner,	email	to	follow.		For	now,	visit	www.sfartistnetwork.org
for	more	info.	
Nov	19th		-New	Member	Screening	
						–Refer	artists	to	our	website	/Join	PSA.	
I	am	looking	forward	to	our	Nov.	5th	meeting	to	discuss	PSA
exhibition	goals	and	community	networking.	Bring	your	ideas
and	something	new	from	your	studio.		I	have	become
acquainted	with	fine	visual	artists	who	are	showing	in	Altadena
at	the	ALKEBU-LAN	Cultural	Center.	We	have	a	chance	to
collaborate	here	for	a	salon	or	other	event.			
www.alkebulanpasadena.com		
HAVE	A	GREAT	DAY,	
Victor	Picou	
president	@pasadenasocietyofartist.org

Update:
PASADENA	ARTWALK	,	October	22

The	Art	Walk	went	very	smoothly	because	of	the	help	and

cooperation	from	all	the	participants.	Chris	Mathis	delivered	the

lattice,	and	Steve	Smith,	Kathryn	Hansen	and	Danny	Mattijetz

installed	the	exhibit.	Kathryn	laid	out	a	finely	crafted	piece	of	an	owl's

head	to	work	on.	I	could	see	every	feather!	Danny	started	winding

wire	together	to	make	the	armature	for	a	sculpture.	I	got	out	a	small

hand	plane	and	created	a	bed	of	chips	from	a	roughed	out	stool

seat,	as	well	as	a	cloud	of	dust	from	sanding	it.	Many	people	visited,

and	we	had	numerous	inquiries	about	joining	PSA.	

Many	visitors	enjoyed	sitting	on	my	stools.	There	were	no	sales,	and

the	day	went	by	quickly	because	the	company	and	the	conversation

were	good.	It	was	good	working	as	a	team,	and	I	enjoyed	this.	It	was

good	exposure	for	PSA.		

Michael	Childs,	2016	Artwalk	Coordinator

"FUNHOUSE",		October	22	and	23,	2016		

The	Pasadena	Society	of	Artists	and	the	Tierra	Del	Sol	Foundation

participated	in	a	combined	art	exhibition,	"FUNHOUSE",	at	the

Lamperouge	Gallery	during	the	Brewery	open	house	Artwalk.	There

were	41	new	and	original	pieces	of	artwork	presented	by	23	artists

as	selected	by	juror,	Jeanie	Frias.	

Media	presented	included	colored	pencil	on	paper,	Rapidograph	pen

and	ink	on	paper,	acrylic	on	canvas,	watercolor	on	paper,	oil	on

canvas,	assemblage,	etching,	stone	sculpture,	collage,	digital

photography,	woodcut	print,	mixed	media,	ceramics,	fused	glass,

and	carved	wood.

Susan	Chesney

Ongoing	Exhibition:
Eve	Kessler	in	a	On	Woman	Exhibition	at	STARR	HOUSE	November	1st	through	January	1

2017.			Eve	Kessler	is	a	local	Altadena	artist	who	loves	to	paint	animals.	She	calls	her	painting

style	pencil	sketch/watercolor	and	strives	to	keep	the	look	loose	and	fresh.	​​The	work	in	this

exhibit	focuses	on	the	healing	bond	that	happens	when	women	and	horses	connect.

	The	Salon	is	located	at	2636	Mission	Street	in	San	Marino,	91108.	

Visit	STARRHOUSE.com	or	the	PSA	website	for	additional	information.	STARR	HOUSE	is

presenting	this	exhibition	in	support	of	the	PSA	scholarship	fund.	A	new	exhibition	featuring	PSA

artists	will	be	presented	every	60	days.	Curator	/	Exhibition	Chair:	Gina	M.

NEXT	MONTHLY	MEETING	
November	5,	2016

	Women’s	City	Club
160	N	Oakland,	
Pasadena,	CA

11:00	Board	Meeting	in	Garden
Room	(members	welcome)
12:00	pm		Coffee	Time		

Lounge	(first	floor)
1:00	pm		General	Meeting		

PSA	Members	are	welcome	to	attend	Board
Meetings	and	guests	are	always	welcome	at

our	general	meetings.

Jewelry	Sale
Featuring	items	from	the	Jae	Carmichael	Estate!		

Jewelry	from	the	1920s	to	the	1980s!	

Jae	Carmichael	was	a	50	year	member	of	PSA,															a

former	President	and	internationally	

known	artist,	filmmaker,	teacher	and	mentor.

All	items	are	$5.00	each,	so	bring	your	stash	of	$5.00	bills,

10%	of	the	gross	sales	will	be	donated	to	the	PSA	scholarship

fund.

All	items	available	for	inspection	during	the	coffee/greeeting

hour	at	the	November	5	PSA	meeting.

RAFFLE

at	the	General	Meeting.
Please	bring	an	“art	related"	item	

for	our	monthly	raffle,	
coordinated	by	Mims	Ellis.

Raffle@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org	

PSA	EXHIBITIONS
CLICK	HERE	for	more	details:
PSA	Members	Only	/	Exhibitions

Upcoming	Exhibitions:

The	2017	exhibition	schedule	will	include	

5	-	7	exhibitions.		Currently	on	the	schedule	is	the	New

Members	Exhibition,	Class	of	2016	at	Towns	Burr	Gallery

in	Burbank	January	14	to	February	4,	2017	and	the	92nd

Annual	Juried	Exhibition	in	April	2017	at	White’s	Fine	Art

Gallery	in	Montrose.		The	rest	of	the	schedule	will	be

presented	to	the	Board	of	Directors	at	the	November

meeting	for	their	review	and	approval.

PSA	did	participate	in	ArtNight	Friday,	October	21.		Three

PSA	members	presented	their	artwork.		Barbara	Thorn-

Otto	offered	her	series	of	note	cards	and	a	selection	of

giclee	prints	for	sale.		She	sold	some	of	the	note	cards.

	Robert	Crook	brought	some	of	his	fabulous	facejugs	and	a

new	sculpture.		They	generated	a	lot	of	looks.		Steve

Graziani	presented	his	latest	sci-fi	novel	and	a	bin	full	of

giclees	of	his	paintings.		There	were	many	visitors.		It	was

an	enjoyable	evening	for	all.	

The	Exhibition	Committee	wants	to	thank	every	member

that	volunteered	to	help	with	all	of	the	exhibition	related

activities.		We	hope	you	had	as	much	fun	as	we	did.		We

want	to	encourage	all	active	members	to	consider

volunteering	for	duty	with	the	Exhibition	Committee	in	2017.

	Get	an	inside	look	at	how	these	events	go	together.		Thanks

again	for	all	of	your	hard	work,	we	couldn’t	do	it	without	you!

Larry	Rodgers,	Rebecca	Pollack,	Susan	Chesney,	Steve

Smith

Please	email	your	interest	to:

	Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

Questions	or	comments?	Contact	

Lawrence	D.	Rodgers

	Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

or	626-802-7142				

Pasadena	Society	of	Artists
P.O.	Box	90074	|	Pasadena,	CA	91109
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